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March 2015 

 

Happy March families! Time is flying so fast that we have fin-

ished up February and are now in March. This month we will 

be asking parents to update their contacts numbers again so 

that we can have on file in case of  an emergency. It is im-

portant parents to update your contact numbers whenever 

you change them.  

Also parents, report cards are ready for your child. If  you 

have not already signed up, please be sure to do so soon so 

that you can meet with your child’s teacher to go over your child’s progress.  
This month we also welcome two new teachers to our Toddler Town Family. They will be 

taking over the Teddy Bear room with our little ones. Welcome Ms. Merry and Ms. Nikki! 

These days are only getting colder and more people are getting sick. Again,  we are asking 

parents to you make sure you wash your child’s hands upon arrival. Also, if  your child is 

sick we ask that you keep them at home and notify the school so we can take necessary 

steps in making sure the school continues to be germ free. Also, parents if  you give your 

child medication we ask that you keep your child home so that they are able to recover. 
 

-Toddler Town Thanks You!- 

 

“May your troubles be less and your blessings be more. And nothing but happiness come your 
way.” 

-An Irish blessing- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

    REMINDERS: 
 Update contact numbers! 

 Report Cards are out. 
Sign up to go over your 
child’s report card if you 
haven't already done so. 



Mr. Temok’s Guppies Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Rosa Parks: 

Bus 

Ms. Merry and Ms. Nikki’s Teddy Bear Class  2-year-olds  
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HELLO and WEL-
COME to the THE 2 
YEAR OLD CLASS-
ROOM!!! We'll be 
your guides, THING 1 
(Miss Merry) and 
THING 2 (Miss Nik-
ki)! We will begin a 
marvelous March with 
a birthday bash for Dr. 
Seuss! We will cele-
brate this literary geni-

us by reading his mas-
terpieces and creating 
works of our own. We 
will segway mid-

month into nursery 
rhymes. With spring 
right around the cor-
ner, we will begin to 
talk about the weather 
changes in Sci-
ence. Art will be com-
prised of all things 

Suessical and holiday 
themed. We are very 
excited to be here at 
Toddler Town! We 
cannot wait for the fun 
to begin! "Look at me! 
Look at me! Look at 
me NOW! It is fun to 
have fun, but you have 
to know how." 

-The Cat in the Hat, 
Dr. Suess- 

Hi Dear Parents, 
February, was a short 
month. We covered the 
themes transportation, 
Valentine’s Day, and 
shapes. The students 
were able to learn new 
Spanish words and fol-
low directions like sit at 
the table and clean up.  
In March, the students 

will discover the world 
of plants by planting 
seeds, watching the 
seeds grow, and caring 
for them. We are going 
to reinforce our color 
recognition by making 
the rainbow. Finally, 
March is going to be a 
fantastic month to in-
corporate more outdoor 

activities if Mother 
Nature allows us. 
We will also con-
tinue our Spanish 
directions, colors, 
and animals. 
Also parents, please 
remember to sign 
your child in and 
out at the front desk 
Thank you! Shapes Project 

Ms. Jackie and Ms. Irene’s Butterflies Class 3-year-olds 

topics as well as Valen-
tine’s Day. Much 
thanks to the parents 
who brought in snacks 
for the children to en-
joy. 
This month we have a 
few changes in the 
classroom. We welcome 
Miss Jackie to the 3 year 
old classroom as well as 
children transitioning in 

Can’t believe we are al-
ready in March! Last 
month was fun as the 
children learned about 
USA presidents in honor 
of President’s Day, his-
torical African American 
figures in honor of Black 
History month, and their 
usual academics. They 
also worked on arts and 
crafts pertaining to these 

an out the 3 year old 
room.  
In regards to lessons, we 
will be evaluating the chil-
dren to see their 
knowledge of certain ma-
terial. Also, the children 
will be working on writing 
and recognizing their 
names.  Lastly, we will be 
meeting with parents in 
regards to report cards. 

President  

Lincoln 
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Ms. Taga’s Bears Class  4 and 5-year-olds 

Ms. Megan’s Koalas Class  5-year-olds 

“I Have A Dream” 

Project 

a great and short month 
and we can’t wait to see 
what’s to come next 
month.  
For the month of March, 
our class will be learning 
about new and exciting 
themes. We will be learn-
ing about St. Patty’s day, 
Ireland, how buildings are 
made, and how large and 
small transportation vehi-
cles function. We will also 

Hi Parents! Well we are 
almost out of the woods 
of winter and hopefully 
spring will be just around 
the corner. The children 
had a great month of 
learning in the month of 
February. We studied fa-
mous African Americans 
in history, learned about 
hearts, and continued our 
lessons on math and past 
sight words. We had such 

Happy Spring!  To recap 
the month of February, 
we were very busy.  We 
went over the color pur-
ple, drawing our own sto-
ry with a purple cray-
on, celebrated Valentine's 
Day with a party and fun 
projects, made our own 
quilt and discussed the 
color red.  For the month 

of March, we will discuss 
shapes, transportation, 
spring, umbrellas and cel-
ebrate our spring celebra-
tion.  For science, we will 
plant flowers and discov-
er their growth from 
seeds in the weeks to 
come.  We will also talk 
about the change of sea-
son and what happens 

during this time. We 
will explore our sens-
es using various natural 
elements through projects 
and play and add them to 
our discussions.  For our 
spring celebration, we will 
play fun games, make 
projects, and have a par-
ty.  It should be a fun 
month! 

Our Quilts 

Ms. Barber’s Bumble Bees Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Mail for the 

Post office 

and become an adult we 
would then have 32 
teeth. We also enjoyed 
our Valentine’s Celebra-
tion and bought in all 
healthy snacks to protect 
our teeth!!! We also fo-
cused on our names and 
how to recognize, not 
only letters in our name, 
but the sounds the let-
ters make as well. In ad-
dition, we learned the 

To recap the month of Feb-
ruary, the Bumblebee class-
room turned into the post 
office. We learned how to 
address a letter, place it into 
the envelope, and mail it. We 
also learned some fun facts 
about Black history month. 
Then we took a trip to the 
dentist so we could learn 
about our teeth. We learned 
that as a baby we have 20 ba-
by teeth and as we grow up 

value of loving one 
another so we painted 
our hearts red and 
pink. For the month of 
March we will continue 
to focus on recogniz-
ing our name and let-
ters, shapes, colors, 
friendship, food 
groups and dinosaurs.  

continue our lesson on 
sight words and math 
skills.  
Parents, I will be hold-
ing parent-teacher con-
ferences at the begin-
ning of March. If you 
have any questions or 
would like to meet with 
me just let me know 
and I will be happy to 
help.  
Thank You! 


